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           Feb 4,5
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Abortion Numbers Dropping
For the first time since 1974, the number of abortions performed yearly in the United States has dropped below one million–926,190 for 2014. Even better news, longer term, is that abortion rates and ratios, which measure the general frequency of abortion and the likelihood that a pregnant woman will abort, are down to levels below what they were in 1973, when Roe v. Wade first made abortion on demand the law of the land.  These numbers were reported by the Alan Guttmacher Institute (no friend of the pro-life movement).  Unfortunately, Michigan showed an increase in the number of abortions so our work is far from over.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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There are about 650 Planned Parenthood health centers. There are more than 9,800 health center delivery sites in the federal Health Center Program and about 4,100 in the Rural Health Clinic program. Under these programs, outpatient primary care clinics get reimbursed by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services for helping medically underserved populations.  The big difference is that the Federal Health Centers do not provide abortions and Planned Parenthood aborts upwards of 300,000 babies yearly. Planned Parenthood performs 35 percent of all the abortions in the country. And still PP thinks it should get our taxpayer money so it can continue running their business.  Our tax dollars should go to protect and support life, not take it. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office. 248-816-1546.
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A court decision upholding California’s so-called “Reproductive FACT Act” could find its way to the U.S. Supreme Court.  A court decision upholding California’s so-called “Reproductive FACT Act” could be on its way to the U.S. Supreme Court, after Pacific Justice Institute filed a request for the court to review the 2015 state law. Pacific Justice Institute filed its motion Jan. 5, challenging a ruling from the 9th U.S. Circuit Court of Appeals that kept intact a state law requiring pro-life pregnancy help medical clinics in California to post signage notifying their patients where and how they can receive state taxpayer-funded abortions. The law would apply to as many as 75 life-affirming pregnancy help medical clinics. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office 248-528-2122
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Baby Showers



On March 12th, Right to Life-LIFESPAN will sponsor 35 simultaneous Baby Showers to benefit area pro-life pregnancy help centers.  New and gently used baby items are gratefully accepted.  If your organization would like to host a shower, please call the main office of Right to Life-LIFESPAN, 734-524-0162.  If you would like to drop off an item, please call the Oakland/Macomb office, 248-816-1546, for a shower location near you.  Often times, a new mom has very little in the way of material goods for her new baby.  Your gifts show these brave moms that many of us care about them and their little ones.
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